
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Welcome back to a new half term, I hope you all had a restful break 

and are looking forward to Christmas activities. Please do check the 

Dates for Diaries document on the school website as it has all the  

information you need for forthcoming events.  

 

Just before the holiday we had a visit from the Local Authorityõs                 

Education Welfare Officer to review our attendance data.                         

Unfortunately, our unauthorised family holiday absence stands at 

11.9%, which is substantially higher than the national average of 7.7%.  

 

The Governors regularly review our Attendance Policy and currently 

do not issue fixed penalty notices. However, if our holiday absence 

figure does not decrease we will need to review the situation as it 

would be deemed that the school is not doing everything it can to 

secure outstanding attendance.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your support in ensuring attendance at school is appreciated.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Louise Druce  

head@stamford -green.surrey.sch.uk  

School Building Rental  

Did you know that our school hall 

is available for hire for childrenõs 

parties at the weekend?   For more 

information please ask at the 

school office or email;  

info@stamford -green.surrey.sch.uk   

 

Congratulations  
Itõs a girl! Mrs Ansell, Head of  

Extended Services gave birth to 

Mila on 15 October.  Both are 

doing well and we are looking 

forward to lots of cuddles soon.  

    Headteacherõs Headlines 
      www.stamford -green.surrey.sch.uk  

Welcome to our School Newsletter Issue 3 - 20.10.16 

Tweet of the fortnight!  

Follow us on @StamfordGreen  

Year 4 looking splendid in their 

Ancient Greek masks!  

100 Club  

This monthõs 100 Club Winner is 

Nicola Peaty  

If you would like to join the 100 

Club please see the school  

website for further information by 

clicking the links below  

100 Club Details  

100 Club Rules  

News In Brief  

PTA News 

L E A R N I N G                                                  Welcome to our School Newsletter Issue No 3 - 3.11.16 

Easyfundraising  

Two easy ways to help the PTA 

raise money for our Library 

Project are:  

1. Use this search engine instead 

of your usual one:  

www.stamfordgreenprimary.eas

ysearch.org.uk  

Every search is typically 0.5p and 

every little helps.  

2. Make your purchases through 

a variety of retailers by using:  

www.easyfundraising.org.uk  

Amazon donate up to 1.5% of 

your purchase and there are 

also great deals for you to get 

money off your shopping too!  

mailto:info@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk
http://www.stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk
http://www.stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk/fileadmin/user_upload/Letters_2015-2016/PTA_100_Club_-_Launch_and_Details.pdf
http://www.stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk/fileadmin/user_upload/Letters_2015-2016/PTA_100_Club_-_Rules_19.1.16.pdf


Thank you to everyone that came along to the last PTA meeting, which was so positive with a real feeling 

of teamwork. As a result much was achieved and the children will soon be benefitting from an exciting 

Lego projecté Watch this space for more information. If, in the meantime you have any spare or not 

used Lego at home and would like to donate it please bring it to the Office  

 

The next PTA Meeting is Wednesday 9.11.16 - 8.00pm at The Cricketers Pub . Everyone is welcome  

 

 

                                 

    

Can you help please?  
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ȅƻǳǊ ƘƻǳǎŜ ƻǊ ƅŀǘΦΦΦΚ 
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A M B I T I O N  

T O G E T H E R N E S S 

 

We are delighted to share with you that Esme 

Maher, Ava Williams and Isaac Williams,   have 

raised in excess of £60 by completing a 5K run 

over Epsom Downs on Saturday 15  October.  

They have expressed that although the 

monies raised were for Children in Need they 

would like to give this donation of funds to a 

local childrenõs hospital cancer ward.   

We think this is a wonderfully caring thing to 

do.  

H A P P I N E S S 

Away in a Danger!  

Have you started thinking about Christmas presents yet?  

Do you have trouble getting your children to come off their electronic gadgets (tablets, mobiles, 

gaming consoles) now?  

You are invited to an information session to explore the impact screens have on children. Come and 

find out practical ideas about how to keep your children safe on the internet, whether on a mobile or a 

tablet.  

Also, we will be talking about the effects screen time have on our children. Did you know that mood 

swings and sleep can be directly related to screen times.  

Friday 2 December 9.00am ð 10.00am and Monday 5  December 6.00pm ð 7.00pm  

Any queries, please contact Mrs Kathryn Dray - Deputy Headteacher: Inclusion  

drayk@stamford -green.surrey.sch.uk   
 

mailto:ptastamfordgreen@gmail.com
mailto:drayk@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk


Great Harvest Bake Off  

I N S P I R I N G  

Thank you, Bag2School raised a fantasticé 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This money will go to the Trust Fund which is currently raising money for new school laptops.  

Our Great Harvest Bake off has 

raised a wonderful amount 

toward the two charities we 

support.  

Thank you so much for your 

support at this wonderful school 

event and to the children (and 

teachers) for all their lovely 

baking!  

£202.00 

Thank you for supporting  

Scholastic Book Fair.  Youõve 

raised a super amount towards 

new books for the library. Thank 

you for supporting us.  
£365.34 

£1180.61 

Iõve always wonderedé   
 

What is Parentsõ Forum? 

 

Parentsõ Forum is a chance for parents to have a chat about anything and everything 

with Mrs Druce. Come along and ask the questions you have always wanted ask over a 

cup of tea served with the best biscuits in town!  

 

Please follow the link below to see the notes from the most recent meeting.  

http://www.stamford -green.surrey.sch.uk/parent -zone/parents -forum/  



    

 

Craze of the week  

This week itõs been chalk and bucket stilts !  

 

 

 

V A L U E S 

Our Value for October is:  

Friendship  

It is important to have friends otherwise 

you will be lonely.  You should treat 

your friends nicely and with respect.  If 

you do, they will show these values to 

you.  

Quote by Iris Aryeetey 3S  


